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ANNOUNCEMENTS
Experiencing the Heart of Jesus ─“Experience the Grace of Jesus.” 
“For by grace you have been saved through faith, and that not of yourselves; it is the gift of God, not of works, lest anyone should boast.”
(Ephesians 2:8-9 NKJV)

Monday, January 13, 2025
  
Basketball: The Knights/Lady Knights host Touchet this Friday, BJV/5 p.m. (two quarters), GV/6 p.m., and BV/7:30 p.m.

Semester Exams are this Wednesday through Friday. 
Remember that exams count for 15-20% of semester grades, so you should prepare diligently!  There are NO student copies made during exams UNLESS initialed by a teacher!  Seniors and juniors may leave campus each day for lunch but otherwise should not leave campus between exams.  Freshmen and sophomores must stay on campus from the time their first exam begins and may then leave following their last exam.  All students do not have to be at school until their first exam begins and may leave following their last exam each day.  Buses will run as normal, and the school will be open to students during normal hours.  Students are NOT allowed to loiter in the hallway after you finish your exams; you MUST GO INTO THE LIBRARY OR AN OPEN CLASSROOM until the next exam starts to keep the noise level down for students who are still testing.

Hot Lunch: Due to exams this week, we will only have pizza tomorrow. 

Chapel: Tomorrow, we will be in the gym for the TCAL wedding during the regular chapel time.



